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H u n t ’ s  C a t c h - U p  

From the Principal’s Desk: 

R. B. HUNT ELEMENTARY 

September 19, 2014 

Important Dates 

Early Release 
Every Wednesday 
 
Open House 
                3rd  - 5th 
 
 
Fund Run 
 
 
PTAO Meeting 
 
 
FundRun Monies 
Due 
 
Box Tops Due 
 
Fall Book Fair 
           Family Day 
 

1:50 
 
 
Sept. 22 
  6:00pm-    
     7:30pm 
 
Sept. 25 
 
 
Oct. 1 
      8:30am 
 
Oct. 3 
 
 
Oct. 10 
 
Nov. 2 
2:00 - 5:00 
 

Gifted Screening 
 

If you would like your child 

screened for the Gifted 

Program please send your 

request to Mrs. Wicker, 

Guidance Counselor. All 

requests for screening 

should be submitted to 

Mrs. Wicker by October 

31st. If you have any ques-

tions about the screening 

process please call Mrs. 

Wicker at 547-7962.  

Students of the Week 
First Grade:  Jack Rininger, Bailey Sloan, Malaya Alphonso, Thomas Pete, Titus Deltra, Ryland Vabolis, Blake Garrison, 
Blake Vighetti 
Second Grade: Kylie McCutcheon, Cole Alford, Ella Escamilla, Correna Bartow, Devin Platt, Emily Ellerton, Bella Si-
monds, Camden Settle, Ashelyn Clark, Ricky Maciejewski, Reed Helhoski, Rylee Miller 
Third Grade: Brooke Logan, Tressa Pelham, Collin Beese, Graysen Gaskins, Maci Robinson, Avery Escamilla, David 
Bush 
Fourth Grade: Kyra Yuhasz, Mason Matos, Jessie Allen, Tristin Clarke, Paul Janeczko, Joline DiMeglio, Brianna Grimes, 
Micah Drozd 
Fifth Grade:  Dylan Skinner, Mark Brown, Kate Kelley, Ava Dettra, Surae Dooley, Logan Shepard, Stana Smith, Will 
Motes 

SAiRA 

Gift Cards 
 

Best Gift EVER! 
$25 each 

 

Available at the 

front desk.   

Dear R. B. Hunt Families: 

We would like to invite all 3rd, 4th and 5th grade parents to Open House, Monday evening 

from 6:00-7:30 p.m.  We will have a brief program for parents in the cafeteria beginning at 

6:00 p.m. Students in grades 3-5 can go directly to their classrooms and younger school-

aged children K-2nd grade can go to the multi-purpose room where childcare will be provided 

during the parent meeting. We have some interesting information to share with parents and 

I know your students are excited to show you what is happening in their classrooms.  

The FUND RUN is in full swing and the students seem to be really enjoying some of the cra-

zy, fun things happening around the school. This is P.T.A.O.’s only “fundraiser” for the year, 

so we appreciate all of your support! The actual run is scheduled for Thursday, September 

25th.  If you have cleared building access, come out and cheer our students on! 

I would like to thank Tim Olsen, Scott Sacharski and Tamra Coley of the St. Augustine Fam-

ily YMCA for their generous donation of student art supplies to the school.  Ms. Christine, 

our art teacher, was thrilled! 

Congratulations to Daniel Gassert, Eva Gassert, Soleil Von Hausch and Taylor Parry for join-

ing the Principal’s million word club! Keep Reading! 

First and foremost, I would like to thank all the parents who follow the established pick-up 

and drop off patterns. By following the school rules you are being wonderful role-models for 

our children! We have morning parent drop-off as early as 7:45 by the cafeteria doors, and 

afternoon car rider pick-up until approximately 3:20. It is unsafe for our children to be 

dropped off and picked up by car in front of the school. We appreciate your support of 

these important rules.  

Thanks for all you do! 

 

Amanda S. Garman 

Principal 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café:  September 22 - September 26                         Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   

Monday– Entrée: Homestyle Mac & Cheese or  BBQ Chicken Max Snax, broccoli, green beans, applesauce,  and milk. 

Tuesday-Entrée: Mini Corn Dogs or Mini Cheese Ravioli, spinach/romaine salad, corn, mixed fruit, breadstick, milk. 

Wednesday-Entrée: Cheese/Pepperoni Pizza or Fajita Chicken Salad, carrot & cucumber dippers, sweet peas, apple slices, milk.  

Thursday-Entrée: Hamburger or Homestyle Chicken Salad, roasted potato wedges, baked beans, pears, milk.                       

Friday– Entrée: Chicken Nuggets or  Hot Dog, cherry tomato & celery dippers, sweet potato puffs, roll, choice of 100%  juice, milk. 

Please follow these guidelines when send-

ing money to school. 

 1. Send money in an envelope/baggie. 

 2. Each reason gets its own envelope/baggie. 

 3. Only send the exact amount for each reason. 

   We do not give change.  

 4. On each envelope/baggie, please write:  

   first and last name 

  teacher name 

   what the money is for  

Business Partner News 
R. B. Hunt thanks these Lighthouse Donors for their 
support of the good things happening right here at 
R. B. Hunt. 

First Coast Anesthesia Consultants, P.A., Gordon 
Dental Associates, Daniel Gassert, M. D. of G.I. As-
sociates of St. Augustine, Evans Custom Cabinetry, 
Brian Crevasse of Bachara Construction Law Group, 
Othopaedic Associates, Tropical Smoothie and An-
astasia Pediatrics. 
Please check the Catch-up each week as we thank 
this year’s business partners. Please let them know 
how much you appreciate their support! 

 

 

     Islander 

 Music 

notes 
Deadlines Looming: 

Recorder Club 

Registration: September 22nd 
 

Instrumental Group 

Registration: September 22nd 
 

Islander Strings 

Payments: September. 22nd 
 

 

Attn: Islander Strings  

If you have not yet been sized for 

your instrument, please see Mrs. 

Morin right away.  
 

The Violin Shop representative 

will be delivering your rental 

instruments the evening of Mon-

day, September 29th. 
 

Rehearsals begin September 30th! 

Publix is generously giving R. B. Hunt 

one cent for every gallon of gas pur-

The Spirit Pump is #3 

             Assistant Principal’s Math Club 

Mrs. Knight is proud to announce that the following students 

have mastered their addition and subtraction facts and have 

been granted admission to Level One of the R. B. Hunt Math 

Club: Mason Abare, Brooke Barlow, Ethan Bates, Lillian Black, 

Trevor Bral, Kimberly Cernese, Lana Dauth, Elijah Farley, 

Daniel Gassert, Clara Grant, Brinkley Johnson, Evan Klein, 

Avery LeGrand, Owen Lindsey, Brooke Logan, Mason Matos, 

Faith Merkle, Will Motes, Lucy Mowrey, Vic Patel, Ridley 

Piniarski, Emanuel Preston, Ben Wilcox, Braden Wright, 

Kaylee Yselonia.  In addition to mastering their addition and 

subtraction facts, the next list of students have mastered 

their multiplication and division facts gaining admission to 

Level Two of the Math Club: Ethan Bates, Fransesca Charles, 

Li Fitzgerald, Taylor Parry, Vic Patel, Ridley Piniarski, Emanuel 

Preston, Hadlei Tabb and Kaylee Yselonia. 

Congratulations! 

5th Grade Vision Screening 

On Wednesday, Sept. 24th, the Lions Club 
will be screening our 5th grade students’ 
vision. If you do not want  your 5th grader to 
be screened please email Mrs. Wicker at 
wickerd@stjohns.k12.fl.us or send a note 
requesting that your child not be screened. 
If you have any questions about the screen-
ing please call Mrs. Wicker at 547-3862.  

2015 Gator Bowl Tickets                     Order Today 
 

Gator Bowl tickets make great holiday gifts for the football lover on your 
list. Buy some tickets today and get your Holiday shopping off to a great 
start. Our tickets are 1/2 price to you, and R. B. Hunt gets $10 for each 
ticket sold. What a deal! These tickets are sold pre-announcement. This 
means that you get your tickets before you know who is playing. Last 
year Nebraska beat Georgia and everyone had a great time!  
 

The Gator Bowl is great fun, exciting football, and is right in our back 
yard. There are a limited amount of tickets available, so please get your 
orders in soon.  
 

Please return this form, with payment, in your red folders.  
 

Student Name 

_________________________________________ 

Teacher 

_________________________________________ 

 
 

Number of 1/2 Price Tickets_______ @ $30 =_______Total  

  Checks Payable to: R. B. Hunt PTAO     

 
 

 

Tickets are 1/2 price! Take the whole family! 

January 2, 2015 

3:00pm 

School Access Applications 

Please remind your extended families that 

they must be pre-approved for building 

access to come into the building. Applica-

tions can take up to six weeks to process.  

Six weeks from TODAY is the Character 

Parade!  Yikes. I wouldn’t want families 

to miss it because they don’t have access. 

mailto:wickerd@stjohns.k12.fl.us

